
Field Trip Policy 

 

Deer Lake Child Care takes many walking fieldtrips and adventures throughout the program. 

We will only schedule field trips if they are important to our projects that the children have been working 

on within their curriculum. If we do have field trips the mode of transportation will either be the 

responsibility of the family or on public transit. A minimum of two weeks notice will be given for any 

fieldtrips and we encourage families to join us. 

 

All fieldtrips will require a 1 adult to 4 children ratio 


